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CITY OFFICE HOURS: 
 

Monday - Thursday 
8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

Friday 
7:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.  

 

*Closed Sat. and Sun.* 
 

 

 
 
IN THIS ISSUE: 

 

 Mayor’s Corner 
 Manager’s Minute 
 Special Meeting 
 Elections Notice 
 BL Reminder 
 Winter ordinances 
 Code Enforcement 

Notes 
 Fire Dept. Message 
 FAC Announcements 

 
 
 

 
CLOSURES: 

 

The City Offices will be 
closed on: 

 

February 20, 2017 
 

In observance of 

Presidents’ Day. 
 

The City Offices will re-open  
on: 

 

February 21, 2017 
 

At the regular time of 8:00 
a.m. 

 
 

City Manager’s Minute 
 

The South Weber City Administration would like to express their 
gratitude and appreciation to Marlene Poore for her three years of 
service on the South Weber City Council. It has been our pleasure to 
work with you. 
 

The City held their annual retreat last month to discuss assessments to 
the City’s general plan, the capital projects to be completed for 2017-
2018 fiscal year, and economic development; with the east side of the 
City being the greatest potential to attract business due to its location, 
infrastructure, zoning, and access.  The council, with the assistance of 
the Planning Commission, and members of the community in 
attendance, devised a strategic plan to attract more business into the 
City. 
 

In the special meeting, to be held on February 7th, the Council will also 
be discussing proposed solutions to the west side of the 6650 South 
road.   
 

On February 8th, the City will be hosting an open house for the 1250 
East road project.  The open house will be held from 6:00 – 7:00 pm at 
the City Offices.     

 
-Tom Smith 

February 
2017 
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Special City Council Meeting to be held on FEBRUARY 7, 2017 at 5:00 P.M.  

Mayor’s Corner 
 

Wow, what a winter we are having! Thank you to all the great neighbors 

who continue to help those who have a difficult time removing snow from 

their driveways and sidewalks; our residents are considerate of others 

and willing to help.   

We are moving forward with filling the City Council vacancy, there will be 

a special meeting held on February 7, 2017 for the interviewing of all 

applicants.  This is an open public meeting. 

Finally, please drive slow and with caution on the snow covered and icy 

roads. 

 -Mayor Tammy Long 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Winter Ordinances Reminder 
 

Code 6.01.040(D):  
No on-street parking from 12 midnight until 
12 noon from November 1st  through March 
31st  
 
Code 7.01.020(A): 
 Keep sidewalks clear of snow, sleet or hail 
 
Other Reminders:  Slow down in the school 
zones & watch for children & buses, get the 
snow blowers and plows serviced, check rain 
gutters & fireplace chimneys, and clear off 
sidewalks and 3 feet around fire hydrants. 
 
DON’T FORGET: 
It is unlawful for any person to deposit or 
blow snow, or any other material, onto the 
street! 
 

For further information regarding street 
priorities and general snow-plowing 

procedures, please visit our City website: 
www.southwebercity.com 

 

 

 

 

Business Licenses 

Please be aware that a 50% penalty has now 
been assessed to the license fee for all 
business license renewals which have not 
been paid, and a 100% penalty will be 
assessed to the fee for any business license 
renewal which has not been paid by March 
1st. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact Elyse Greiner at 
egreiner@southwebercity.com or at  
801- 479-3177 ext. 205. 

 

Elections 

Public notice is hereby given to inform residents of 

South Weber City that there will be a municipal 

general election on November 7, 2017 for the 

following offices: 

     1 Mayoral position (4-year term) 

     2 At-Large City Council positions (4-year term) 

If a primary election is needed, it will be held on 

August 15, 2017. 

The constitutional and statutory qualification 

requirements for municipal office are: 

1. The person is a registered voter in the 

municipality. 

2. The person will be at least 18 years old at the 

time of the next election. 

3. The person is a legal resident of the 

municipality for 12 consecutive months 

immediately preceding the date of the 

election. 

4. The person has not been convicted of a 

felony. 

Interested parties may declare their candidacy for an 
office in person between June 1 and June 7, 2017, 
at City Hall, with the City Recorder, located at  
1600 E. South Weber Dr., Monday - Friday between 
8:00 AM and 5:00 PM. 
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http://southwebercity.com.webserv.norma.cloud.xmission.com/government/departments/public-works/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

THE FAMILY ACTIVITY CENTER 

     1181 East Lester Drive, South Weber City, UT 84405   801-476-4445 

(801) 476-4445 
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CODE ENFORCEMENT NOTES 
 

Please do not push snow back into the roadways; if you’re plowing it is not lawful to make walls that 
are in the roadway.  Severe damage can happen to the plows and the trucks after the wall becomes a 
block of ice.   
 

As many of you have heard, several warnings and citations have been issue to those that have not 
cleared your walkways.  For the safety of our pedestrian traffic, please clear your walks whether 
you’re in a residential, industrial, or commercial area, all must be cleared.  We understand the depth 
of the snow and that the snow piles are becoming very large, but it is still imperative that the 
roadways are clear for the emergency travel of our police and fire departments.  Please travel at a 
very safe speed when approaching intersections or corners that may have snow buildup on the side of 
the road.   

 
Thank you, 

Chris Tremea 
 

FROM OUR FIRE DEPARTMENT 
 

We would like to thank all of those that have supported our fire department and we are honored to 
provide service to you.  It has been amazing to see the fire hydrants cleared around the city and we 
thank you for helping your neighbors and fellow citizens.  We have tried to clear out several a day as a 
fire department, however there is no way that we could do all of them without your help.  Please, keep 
up the good work! 
 

This time of year, we always get several calls from C/O Detector Alarms activating.  This could be from 
a malfunction or an actual alarm and we would strongly encourage you to not hesitate in calling us.  It 
is always better to error on the side of caution when it comes to the silent killer of Carbon Monoxide.   

 

- Chief Tolman 
 
 

 
 

Fall & Winter 

Hours 

 

Monday - Thursday: 
5:00 am - 8:30 am, 
3:30 pm - 10:00 pm  

Friday:  
5:00 am - 8:30 am, 
1:30 pm - 10:00 pm 

Saturday:  
7:00 am - 10:00 pm 

 
*Closed during regular 

school hours 

Senior Lunch  
Friday, February 10th at 1pm.  

Held at the FAC  

Please RSVP to 801-476-4445 

Daddy Daughter Date  
Saturday, February 11th at 6-8pm at the FAC  

Join us for dancing & treats! 

Cost is $1 per person 

Pickle Ball  
Every Saturday from 6-8pm at the FAC  

(Excluding Saturday, Feb 11th!) 
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ELK VALLEY CONSTRUCTION 

JBF HEATING & AIR 


